
Purchasing Department 
2600 N. Florida Avenue 

Alamogordo, NM 88310 
Phone (575) 439-4116 · Fax (575) 439-4117 

 
 

May 15, 2023 
 
 
Addendum No. One 
 
 
IFB 2023-03 Sampling Station 
 
 
Attention: Prospective Bidders 
 
 
Addendum No. One (1) is issued to provide changes and clarifications to questions asked on the above-
referenced bid.   
 
 
CLARIFICATION:  Bid time and date:  May 18th 2023, at 2:00 PM 
 
 
 
 
All other provisions of the Contract Documents shall remain unchanged.  This addendum is hereby made 
part of the Contract Documents.  Each bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum Number One 
(1) using this acknowledgment page and submit it with the Bid proposal. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Barbara Pyeatt 
Chief Procurement Officer 
bpyeatt@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
 

 

 

 

 

 



ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGMENT 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

IFB NO. 2023-03 SAMPLING STATIONS 

 

 

Received By:  ______________________________________________ 

 

Date Received:  ____________________________________________ 

 

Business Name:          

 

Name:  _________________________________  __________ 

 

Signature:  ________________________________________________ 

 


